
SENIOR AD NIGHT  
We are so excited to start a new event this year for senior parents!  We want your help 
designing your yearbook ad for your seniors!  We will be hosting Senior Ad night twice 
a year.  (SEPTEMBER 24TH FROM 5:30-8:00 & DECEMBER 3RD FROM 5:30-8:00)  This 
is an opportunity for parents to come and choose from pre-made templates and be a 
part of the process.  A little insight to how the evening will work, once you arrive, you 
will stop in at our check in table and pick up a form.  This form will have the size and 
prices for senior ads.  You will also see sample templates so that you can choose which 
one you want for your senior.  Then you will stop in at the pay station where we will be 
accepting ​ CASH and CHECKS only!  ​Once payment is made, a staffer will take photos 
or flash drives to start the scanning process.  When your turn comes, a designer will 
take you to the computer lab where you will have time with them to make your senior 
ad perfect!  You will receive a proof within the following week for you to approve...and 
it is that easy.  As a staff, we hope this can be a special moment for the parents and 
cannot wait to be a part of it. 
 
Checklist for items that you MUST bring with you: 

● All images that you are wanting to use in the ad.  There is no minimum, just a 
maximum number.  We can scan in original photos or upload from a drive.  You 
can also email photos to ​theprint2020@gmail.com ​ AHEAD of time 

● Payment method, cash or check 
● Messages are not required, but have it ready when you get here 

 
If there are any questions that you have or need to send in any info, it must be sent to 
the ​theprint2020@gmail.com​, ​not Mrs. Davis!!!!! Again, NOT MRS. DAVIS!!!!!!!!!!   
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